From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 20 August 2017 17:36

To: 'OBIE.EBANKS@ENFIELD.GOV.UK'; 'Obie.Ebanks@enfield.gov.uk'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell 109 Burncroft Ave

Attachments: Obie Ebanks-20-08-2017.pdf
Dear Obie Ebanks

Please see attached letter dated 20/08/2017

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




